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Comment - My husband and I were without health insurance for many years because private 
coverage is so expensive. We were fortunate that we never had a serious illness because, if we had, it 
would have ruined us financially. We now have Medicare, thank goodness. Please expand Medicaid 
so that people who live on limited income, and there are many, can have health insurance. Many of 
them are not healthy and this will help them be healthier. No one should be without health insurance in 
this wealthy country.
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